
From: Fiona Cameron  
Sent: Monday, 30 July 2018 9:01 AM 
To:  
Cc: Grant McPherson <Grant.McPherson@enz.govt.nz> 
Subject: Use of external security consultants 

Dear Ms  
I am writing on behalf of our Chief Executive Grant McPherson in response to Doug Martin’s letter of 
23 July concerning the above. Education NZ has not used any external security consultants (including 
private investigators) since our establishment in 2012.  
Please feel free to contact me should you require any further information. 
Kind regards 

Fiona Cameron 
Director HR OD Property and Legal 
Education New Zealand 

Level 5 Lambton House, 160 Lambton Quay,   
PO Box 12041, Wellington 6144, New Zealand  
P: + 64 4   M: + 64   E: fiona.cameron@enz.govt.nz 
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